
Dear Remote Learning Families:  

The remote team would like to welcome you and your child back to a very exciting and 

unusual year. There are three quick reminders we want to pass along to our remote 

families: 

1) This week you will be inundated with a lot of emails. PLEASE read the emails from your 

teachers to access Google Classroom and Google Meets.  

2)  On the days that you are face to face (synchronous) learning, you will follow the 

schedule below. We ask for students to login in on time.  

“A” Schedule  
 

Period 2A -- 9:20-10:06 

Period 3A -- 10:10-10:56 

Period 4A -- 11:00-11:54 

Period 5A -- 11:58-12:52 

Period 6A -- 12:56-1:50 

“B” Schedule 
 

Period 2B -- 9:20-10:06 

Period 3B -- 10:10-10:56 

Period 4B -- 11:00-11:54 

Period 5B -- 11:58-12:52 

Period 6B -- 12:56-1:50 

 

3)  Here is the link to the interactive notebook for remote learning.  

 

 We appreciate the trust you place in us working with your child.  If you ever have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact any of your child’s teachers. 

 

Looking forward to a great year.  

Sincerely, 

D303 Remote Teachers 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ESIBZVvjrgSP6xIHeXOzJuxl2xlH__gVfDjVbmzvpxk/edit?usp=sharing

